
PUBLIC NOTICE 

MONROE CITY 

BUDGET AMENDMENT HEARING 

 

Public notice is hereby given that the Monroe City Council will hold a public hearing on 

Tuesday, November 26, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the Monroe City Hall, 10 North Main, for the 

purpose of amending the 2024-2025 municipal budget. 

 

A resolution will be considered to increase the General Fund expenditure and revenue budgets by 

department and line item. 

 

Allison H. Leavitt 

Monroe City Recorder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


